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Atchison funeral home burglary investigated 
(KAIR)--The burglary of an Atchison funeral home is under investigation.

That’s revealed in a release issued Monday by Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson.
According to the release, the crime happened sometime Friday night, with the
burglar, or burglars, targeting the Becker-Dyer-Stanton Funeral Home, located
at 800 Kansas Avenue, with forced entry made through a door.

According to Wilson, cash and coins were taken during the burglary, with the loss
estimated at more than $700, with $600 taken in cash, $163 in coins, as well as
several checks.

Wilson told MSC News, investigators are following several leads as the
investigation continues.
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